

May 6, 2019

Tim Begley City of Crossville Director of Engineering 392 N. Main Crossville, TN 38555

Mr. Begley,

Flynn Sign Co., Inc. respectfully requests the issuance of a quit-claim deed for the portion of Church Street between its parcels lying to the North and South. This section has been closed since 1979.

Former City Attorney Kenneth Chadwell was granted authorization to perform this action at the November 9, 2004 regular meeting.

You may reach me at 248-1384.

Thanks,

Tom Flynn – President Flynn Sign Co., Inc.